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August 23, 2019 
 
Dear Valued TPx Communications Customer,  
 
You are receiving this notice because the SmartVoice Services you receive from TPx Communications 
will be impacted by a rate change effective on or after September 23, 2019.  The following SmartVoice 
Services will increase by $4.00 each:  SmartVoice Business Lines, SmartVoice PRI Channels, 
SmartVoice SIP Call Paths, SmartVoice Trunk Channels, Business Lines and Voice Lines.  
 
For information about other TPx services, including our award winning UCx and MSx services, or if you 
have any questions, please call 877-487-8722, option 3.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
TPx Communications 

 

 


